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The WJUSD CTE Advisory Committee met on October 24, 2018 at Woodland Senior High School.  

The following members were present: Angela Asch- Cal Fresh Nutrition, Jeff Bailey- LB 

Construction, David Bayne- PHS, Jacob Blair- Sacramento Region Builders Exchange, Katie 

Carbone- Sacramento Region Builders Exchange, Crystal Grooms- WJUSD, Jacob Holt- WJUSD, 

Sharon Jensen- WHS, Erica Johnson- Yolo Works, Stanley Jones- WHS, Ioanna Latridis- WCC, 

Elaine Lytle- Yolo County WIB, Tara Neilson- PHS, Larry Ozeran- Clinical Informatics, Mary Park- 

PHS, Theresa Powers- Syngenta, Edith Solorzano- Yolo Works, Valerie Stapleton- Yolo County 

HHS, Briana Stoops- WHS, and Darlene Thomsen- Ag Advisory. 

The meeting began with a tour of CTE programs at 12:15pm. The business meeting was called 

to order at 12:45pm by Crystal Grooms. The meeting began with introductions and a resource 

survey questionnaire. Committee members provided feedback into the skills needed by our 

students in the industry needs activity. Department chairs gave an overview of each of their 

pathways. Committee members signed up for subcommittees. The meeting was adjourned at 

1:25pm.  

 


